
CONSULTATION RESPONSE 

 

NAME Response to Proposal by Ofcom to grant 
powers under the Electronic Communication 
Code to Railsite Telecom Limited 

Robin Gisby (London North Eastern Railway) LNER fully supports Railsite Telecom Limited’s 
application for code powers. As part of LNER’s 
commitment to providing its passengers with 
freedom of choice as to how they access 
telecoms services on the train, enhancement of 
the service provided by existing mobile network 
operators adjacent to the railway is to be 
welcomed and will have the additional benefit 
of increasing connectivity in rural areas.   

 




